
 

   

IIS/CIR/030/2022-2023 

   01/07/2022 

  

   Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

We extend our gratitude and appreciation for your persistent support and cooperation with us 

throughout the 1st Term of the Academic Year 2022-23, which is now coming to a close. Below are 

certain important guidelines which needs to be followed effectively. 

 

 The school will close for Summer vacation on 04/07/2022 (Monday) and reopen on 29/08/2022 

(Monday).  

 The attendance of all students from KG-XII on the reopening day is compulsory. The Board students 

of Grade IX-XII must report on the same day of reopening. No leaves will be authorized unless it is 

medical or emergency.  

 Students need to submit their PCR report which is valid for 72 hours on the day of reopening to the 

respective Class teacher. 

 There will be a Summer Assignment titled as ‘Let’s Reconnect this Summer’. Class Teachers will 

brief the students about the assignment and its completion. 

 Subject teachers have also planned Holiday homework from KG-XII, the same will be shared by the 

respective Class teachers through the Orison portal. 

 The students’ uniform will be available at the vendors’ store (Grosz General Trading, Ajman) and 

parents are advised to purchase them, if they haven't done already. 

Location Map: https://goo.gl/maps/QKf49a7cMmZrovRB9 

 Parents are requested to clear the outstanding fee of their wards for Term 1 till June 2022 on or before 

10th July 2022.   

 The school office timing during Summer Vacation will be 8.00 am to 2.00 pm on Monday to 

Thursday & Saturday and 8.00 am to 12.45 pm on Fridays. 

  

 

On behalf of the Management & entire IIS Team we wish you Happy Holidays!!!!! 

 

                                                              Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Books Store will be closed during the Summer Vacation w.e.f 04/07/202 till 17/08/2022. It will 

reopen w.e.f 18th August 2022.  

https://goo.gl/maps/QKf49a7cMmZrovRB9

